
Let me introduce myself. I voted against the current POTUS. I participated in marches and will continue to be part of the 

grassroots movement to return our country to it's senses. SB 719  is an unnecessary abridgement of basic rights to get 

an anti-gun bill through to the governor's desk. It would allow ex parte hearings from anyone who had an ax to grind. 

This alone should be reason to reject it. I realize there's a strong desire to stop the violence our nation seems rife with 

these days. Guns aren't the cause and efforts to limit them will not decrease the violence. The violence is a product of 

anger and frustration with economic inequality, disenfranchisement, anger about the endless oil wars, homelessness; 

grievances you've not tried to address. (Please) get off your collective rear-ends and attack the actual problems. 
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